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Inspection Summary
Permit #: PRPWFR20171746, Public Works Infrastructure Permit - Residential
 Manor at Stoney Creek 2nd - street, storm, sewer and water
Address:

This work has been inspected and the inspection results noted below. Please call for re-inspection
once all corrective actions have been completed. Do not cover any work until approved.

Inspection Item:
Inspection: Inspector: Outcome: Date:

DEI-Water Line - Valve Brice Lawson Passed Friday, March
30, 2018

Informational
1 Brice Lawson 03/30/2018 2:33 PM

Redford installed new valve boxes on existing valves #16559 and 16558. Extension stems
were added to these valves. The valve boxes appear to be schedule 40 pvc. The contractor
let me know that there were no tracer wires in either of these valve boxes.

An extension stem was added to valve #16557. Tracer wire is in the valve box.

The valve box for valve# 16556 has been extended up with what appears to be schedule 40
pvc. An extension stem has been added to this valve. The contractor let me know that
there was no tracer wire in this valve box.

DEI-Water Line - Fire Hydrant Brice Lawson Passed Friday, March
30, 2018

Resolved
1 Brice Lawson 03/08/2018 3:53 PM

There are two existing fire hydrants in the berm along county line that appear to be low in
relation to the new grading. Make proper corrections.

The existing hydrant in the southwest corner of the site is shown to be relocated on the
plans. Make proper corrections.

Brice Lawson 03/30/2018 2:42 PM
The fire hydrants have been extended. Fire hydrant 060-119 was shown on the plans to be
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relocated. It was determined by City staff in a meeting with Summit Cutom Homes, and
Engineering Solutions that the fire hydrant did not need to be relocated and could stay in
its existing locatiion.

Informational
2 Brice Lawson 03/29/2018 10:01 AM

Redford is on site installing a 6" waterous pacer extension on the existing City fire hydrant
#060-121 located along SW County Line Rd. This being done to raise the elevation of the
hydrant due to the grade change in this location.

Informational
3 Brice Lawson 03/29/2018 1:41 PM

Redford installed a 12" extension on the existing waterous pacer fire hydrant #060-120 that
is located along SW County Line Rd. This was necessary due to the new finish grade at the
fire hydrant.

Redford is working on installing a 2'6" extension on the existing City fire hydrant #060-119.
They are using a Waterous Pacer extension.

Informational
4 Brice Lawson 03/30/2018 2:40 PM

Redford has extended fire hydrant #'s 060-119, 060-120 and 060-121.

All three fire hydrants have been flushed and appeared to operate properly.

DEI-Site Visit Brice Lawson Partial Friday, March
30, 2018

Informational
1 Brice Lawson 03/30/2018 7:53 AM

I drove the work zone. It appeared that the signs and channelizers were still in place.

Redford is working on the valve boxes for the existing fire hydrants along SW County Line
Rd.

Comments:
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